ALGONQOQUIN
SHRINE CLUDB

Box 203, Bancroft, ON KOL 1CO  www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

NEWSLETTER November 2023

Kirehi Montow, the Grest Spicit

(613)339-1366

Directors

(705)457-7822
barryrobb4@gmail.com

speaker.
Noble Dave Mount is still looking for reservations for our

as many Nobles as possible to attend.

Our hockey 50/50 draw is still going quite well. When we
are short handed | will be calling on the Nobles. Thanks to
Noble Kevin Fudge for helping out on short notice last game.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting.

Noble President Jim Burke

EXE@@?H WE Executive Meeting UPCONMING
November 9, 2022 — 10:00 AM EWEMT@
Wilberforce Legion
President
Jim BURKE
(613)334-5537 General Meeting Ramsese§ Carol
November 15, 2022 — Wilberforce Legion AT
1st Vice December 4th
Dave REEVES 6:00 PM Zem Zem
(613)334-1009 6:30 PM Dinner Election of Divan
ond Vi Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings Rameses Center
Davi’:j MgSNT Note: #1 dress - green blazer, Club tie, fez January 7th, 2023
(705)489-1614 Spring Ceremonial
Belleville, ON
D:::’gaé{E June 8th - 11th,
(613)334-7455 FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK . .. 2023
shrine.sec@gmail.com
Treasurer Greetings Nobles & Ladies
Dean LINTON Parades
613)332-4491 . . L
(613) | hope everyone is staying healthy and enjoying our Fall | o 0 oo
Chaplain weather. , , 6:30 PM
Barry BRENHAM Thank you Noble Todd for a very interesting guest Haliburton

December 3rd -

Stephen BERRY Spring Ceremony in Belleville. If you need a room please calll 2:30 PM
Barry CROSS Dave at 705-489-1614. =
Kevin FUDGE As most of the Nobles know this is elections for Algonquin

Ed OTTO Shrine. Please wear your Algonquin Shrine Green Dress Other Parades
Auditors Code. Anyone wanting to run for office please contact Noble T.B.D.
Larry DONALDSON Dave Reeves.

Eric MUELLER It will be a pleasure to have our High Priest and Prophet
S Res Noble John Neil at our meeting to install our members.

Barry ROBB We have some upcoming parades and would appreciate

"Working For The T)ospital For Rids"




‘ CONMMITTEES "\ "FROM THE DESK

OF YOUR AMBASSADOR”
Public Relations Greetings Nobles:
Charles MULLETT
Dinners Well. Hasn't it been an exceptional fall.
Ed OTTO
Barry CROSS ) . . . .
: As we enjoy this wonderful weather we know that winter is approaching
News Letter/liebsite and that means santa clause parades. This not only provides us with some
fun as we experience the joy of the season but it allows us to be visible in
Membership i
All Members of Algonquin our communties.
Shrine Club
Pl lan on participating in th worthwhile endeavours.
T E G ease plan on participating ese wo e endeavours
Tom HAYWARD _ _ _ _ _ _
Sick and Visiting This month is our election meeting where we will elect a new executive
Al Merg?ﬁ{ﬁ:éﬁgmq"'" to steer us into the next year. | wish them well in their new positions.
Rameses Lottery Tickets
Larry DONALDSON Noble Ambassador
Barry Robb
Hospital
Ron MARK
Eric MUELLER Sick & Visiting
Dave REEVES
(‘:,IJ:;E: M%Léﬁg Lady Trudy MULLETT still stuggling with cancer and treatments
Housing Chairman Noble Charles MULLETT thoughts and prayers as Trudy's caregiver
Dave MOUNT
Golf Tournament Noble Barry CROSS his blood disorder treatments are going well.
Dave REEVES
Dave MOUNT Noble Larry Marlowe fell and broke his arm. Was in Belleville
Cake Sales Hospital and now resting at home.
T.B.A.
Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON e Bronce D
Dave REEVES ) I G K
Vaughn LLOYD AT THE GOING DOWN OF THE SUN AND IN THE MORNING,
Fund Raising Ideas WE WILL REMEMBER THEM.
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club
UNITS
Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer
LEST WE FORGET
Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Noble D C""'E’Z”éi’é (Harley)
oble Dave ariey
1t Vice Chair DUES
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer Nobles, the Club dues are still $35.00 and must be paid
on or before December 1st.
Please send your cheque to 'Algonquin Shrine Club’,
Box 203, Bancroft, ON. KOL1C0

"Working For The T)ospital For Rids"




Election & Installation

The Annual Elections and Installation of Officers for 2023 will be held at our General
Meeting (November 15th, under the direction of Noble High Priest and Prophet John NEIL.
All Nobles must have their current Rameses and Club dues card present in order to vote.

BLACK CAMEL

A moment of silence was called in memory of the
passing of the following Noble:

Noble William (Bill) WIGGINS
Passed to G. L. Above — October 13, 2022

We Cherish Their Memories - We Mourn Their Loss
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